
 
 

Public Works Agenda Item 

Meeting Date: October 8, 2024 

Agenda Item: Traffic Box Paintings  

Staff Contact (name, email, phone): Taylor Zeinert tzeinert@whitewater-wi.gov 262-473-0148 
 

BACKGROUND 
(Enter the who, what, when, where, why) 

Recently the Common Council has asked staff to look into options for investing in public art. Due to this 

direction the Public Art Committee has reemerged. At a recent Public Art Committee meeting Brienne 

Brown, a member of the Public Art Committee, had asked if staff could explore painting either utility or 

traffic boxes. I met with Brad to ask if this is something that we could pursue, and if so, what boxes were a 

good fit for this project.  

Brad shared that the Traffic Signal Control Boxes would be a great option for this project to come to 

fruition.  

PREVIOUS ACTIONS – COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS 
(Dates, committees, action taken) 

N/A 

FINANCIAL IMPACT  
(If none, state N/A) 

N/A 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Staff’s recommendation is to allow the Traffic Signal Control Boxes to be painted by the Public Art 
Committee, with the designs brought to the Public Works Committee for final approval. 

ATTACHMENT(S) INCLUDED  
(If none, state N/A) 

1. Typical Traffic Signal Control Box 
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